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The 2023/24 season was very successful. We had 47 registered officials in the Battlefords. This 
number is slightly down from last year so hopefully we can somehow get this number a little higher 
for next year. We seen some of our local officials work some high levels of hockey this year. We had 
to officials working university hockey with one of them getting the call to head to Vancouver for the 
Canwest finals. We also had four officials work games in the SJHL this year as well as nine officials 
working games in the male/female AAA leagues. Many of our officials got the opportunity to 
officiate multiple provincial games as well with more then half a dozen officials working some sort 
of a provincial final. It was nice to see the number of first year officials we had this year. Hopefully 
we can continue to see these officials develop over the many years to come. With that being said 
please watch for the future posts to come in regards to officials registering for the 2024/25 season. 
If you anyone you know are interested in becoming an official I would say please give it a try.  

 

Jarred Wilkinson  

BMHA officials director 


